
Newsletter for May 2019 
 

From the Office of the Director:  
 

 We would like to thank our dear parents for the warmth 
and generosity you have given during the Teacher’s Appreciation 
Week. We all loved your presents, yummy treats and thank you 
cards.  

We hope that our dear mommies enjoyed their special 
breakfast and short program last Friday. It was a lovely sight   
seeing everyone enjoying the presents made by your children. 
 Time is flying by so quickly and school is nearly over. 
Please mark your calendar for our annual spring concert which 
will be held on June 20 (Thursday) at the Carlsbad City Library 
Auditorium. Be ready for a fun filled evening with dances and 
singing.  Rehearsal for preschool classes will be on June 19. 

Times and schedules will be posted soon.  
  

 What’s up: 
May  6—10 Teachers’ Appreciation Week 
May 12—Mother’s Day Special Breakfast 
May 27—Memorial Day  
May 28—31 Parent/Teacher Conferences 
  

 View what your child has been doing 
at school by visiting our school’s face book page. Don’t forget to 
hit : LIKE   

 http://www.facebook.com/the.mse.school        
  We are preparing for our annual concert and everyone’s 
support is much welcomed and appreciated. Coordinate with 
your child’s class teachers for any questions. Thank you. 
  

Ms. Saro Mahesan 

Infant Class: 

 

 Hope you all enjoyed the Science Exhibits done by 
our little ones last April. 
 Thank you for cerebrating Mother’s Day with us and 
hope you enjoyed the special breakfast with their little one. 
The babies worked hard in surprising all the moms on this 
special day. 
 This month our theme is bugs and butterflies and 
farm animals. The spring has been very blissful and we will 
be taking the babies outside for play time. They are sure to 
enjoy the beautiful weather. 
 A warm welcome to Mathew and Reese to our class.  
 

Teachers:  Ms. Usha, Ms. Jenny,  

  Ms. Lily, Ms. Martha, 

  & Ms. Karely   

 

 

 

Toddler Class:  

   

 Welcome to the month of May. We hope all our 
mommies had a great celebration with the presents and 
breakfast of delicious food made especially for them.              

We would like to welcome Anaisha, 
Spencer and Rachael to our class. We 
are excited to have you.  
As we celebrate Mother’s Day this 
month. We will learn new songs,  read 
books and look at pictures of mothers 
and their babies. We will encourage lan-
guage development, color and shape 
recognition.  

We appreciate your continuous support.  
  

Teachers:  Ms. Mandy, and Ms. Liz   

 

 



Preschool Prep Class: 

 

The month of May is filled with the sounds of birds, 
the smell of fresh flowers and summer breezes from time to 
time.  

During this month, we will be celebrating Cinco de 
Mayo with traditional Mexican food, music and dance and of 
course, celebrating Mother’s Day. Outside, gross motor 
skills are developing,      
throwing and catching balls, 
and lots of running, climbing, 
and jumping. Inside, the     
children have really taken   
responsibility for cleaning 
their classroom at the end of 
the morning work period and 
setting up lunch, and at the 
end of the day before they go 
home. 
Math: This month many of 
our math activities will be   
focused on patterning as well 
as practicing our counting, 
some children are mastering the numbers 1-10. Some are 
eager to write their numbers and some are still working on 
tracing the numbers. 
Arts: The children are going to create Mother ’s Day 
crafts and colorful Flowers. The children will learn the      
purpose, symbols, colors and activities related to the     
Mother’s Day. Our Artist of the month is American realist 
painter Edward Hopper. 
Language:  Some children are memorizing their sound of 
the letters. Reading is a big part of our class this helps the 
children relate themes and information in books to personal 
experiences. 

Please make sure your child has weather              
appropriate clothing in his/her cubbies. 
 Happy Mother's Day to all Moms!!!! 
 

Teachers: Ms. Naing and Ms. Vanessa 

Preschool and Kindergarten Class: 

 

  It’s hard to believe that the end of the school year is 
almost here. All the children have grown so much, not just 
physically, but socially and emotionally as well, becoming 
more and more independent. It is wonderful to get to know 
each child individually and see how special they each are. 
Their progress is what helps keep us involved and interest-
ed in Montessori education or what they proudly call “work”. 
Kindly encourage your child to complete a given task and 
practice at home is important. Last month we have talked 
about saving our planet, what we can do (recycle, re-use 
and reduce) and how to help and save our planet.  
 Thank you for the kind gestures and gifts you have 
shown to us during the Teacher’s Appreciation Week. We 
really enjoyed the pampering 
and treats. 
 Some of our children 
are improving their reading 
skills while others are          
improving their handwriting. In 
Math, older children are     
learning the functions of       
addition, multiplication, decimal system and carrying      
quantities. Younger children are moved to colored bead 
bars, teens and tens. And all the children are practicing 
their number writing too.  
 For this month’s featured artist, we will learn about 

the life and masterpieces of Paul Klee. We will also listen to 

the compositions of Franz Schubert. We will also talk about 

Memorial Day and give honor to the men and women who 

died while serving the United States Armed Forces. 

 Finally, it is time to get ready for our spring concert 
and we need your help making their costumes. For any 
questions, please approach any of your child’s class   
teachers. Be reminded to take your child's water bottle/cup 
home on a daily basis.  
 
Teachers: Ms. Jonah & Ms. Golsa 


